
August 17, 2025 

“Total Dependence Upon God” 
2 Samuel 9:1-13      

  
I.  A Painful Fall  

_____________________________________________________________ 

_____________________________________________________________ 

 

II.  A Promise from the King 

_____________________________________________________________ 

_____________________________________________________________ 

 

III.  A Permanent Inheritance 

_____________________________________________________________ 

_____________________________________________________________ 

 
 

    

FBC Prayernet 
Stay informed about church prayer concerns, those in the hospital, deaths and 

funeral arrangements.  If you have a prayer request you would like to have 
added to the Prayernet or if you would like to receive the Prayernet each day, 
call the church office at 744-7061 or email Deborah at dmitchell@fbcpg.org. 

Church Website (fbcpg.org) 
Want more information on the church, church events, listen  

to past or current sermons, or leave a prayer request?  
Scan this QR code to go to the church website. 

July Numbers - Food Pantry 
In July the Food Pantry provided groceries for 26 families (54 adults and  
40 children).  Thank you to all who donate money or groceries and to our  
volunteers who work to keep the Food Pantry open to minister to those in 

need.  You can drop off donations in the CFLC, Sanctuary or church office.  

Hope Friendship Grief Support Group 
If you are interested in attending a Grief Support meeting, please contact the 

church office at 205-744-7061 and leave your name, phone number and email 
address.  Someone will contact you with a meeting time and place. 



 

Today’s Message 
“Total Dependence Upon God” - 2 Samuel 9:1-13  

Dr. Les Hughes, Senior Pastor 

Sunday Schedule 
       Sunday School (All Ages)                                               9:15 AM 
       Worship                          10:30 AM  
       Saturate PG Team  -  Prayer Room                                3:00 PM                             

First Baptist Church - Emergency Contact Numbers 
Pastor Les: 205-767-2870                                   Pastor Dan: 205-790-3768 

Donation Given To: 
 The Food Pantry in memory of Ernestine Bullion by Rae Maddox 
 FBCPG in memory of Lloyd Penny, Alan Penny and Jane Penny Harper 

on their birthdays by Betty McDonald 

Ladies Wednesday Bible Study  
Ladies Bible Study resumes this Wednesday, August 20 at 10:00 AM in  

the Craig Henderson Building.  Join us for Season 5 of  “The Chosen”, lunch, 
and fellowship.   Hope to see you Wednesday! 

Wednesday Happenings 
 

Wednesday Night Supper                                                 5:00-6:00 PM 
House of Prayer (Chapel)             6:00-7:00 PM            
Student Worship (Student Building)              6:00-7:30 PM                  
Worship Choir Rehearsal                                                            6:00-7:00 PM

           

                                                                             __Tuesday, August 19_ 
  

   Chicken finger sandwich and chips                                            

                       _Thursday, August 21_                                         
 

                      Spaghetti and garlic bread                                                                                                                                                                                   

Don’t forget to make reservations! 
 

If you are interested in eating lunch with us or getting  
a homebound or shut-in a meal, please contact Staci  

at 744-0100 or email: owen@fbcpg.org. 

Food Pantry Needs! 
The Food Pantry is located in the Hope Community Ministries Building and  
is open each Tuesday from 10:00 AM until Noon.  The Food Pantry needs: 

crackers, dried beans, rice, jelly, Vienna sausages, ramen noodles and 
spaghetti sauce. “Operation Christmas Child” Church-Wide Ministry 

 

We are collecting different items each month for Operation Christmas Child.  
 

August Items: Crayons, colored pencils, markers, pencil sharpeners,  
pens and erasers 

 

WOW Items: small plastic bowls with lids, small water bottles, small  
plastic drinking cups, toys that will fit in the shoebox. 

FBCPG Pickleball 
Join us Mondays from 6:00 until 7:30 PM in the CFLC.  Equipment provided. 

Children/Student Ministry Outreach Cards 
Do you have families with children/students in your neighborhood that you 
could invite to church?  Brother Dan has placed Children/Student Ministry 

Outreach Cards at the Welcome Desk for you to pick up and hand out to your 
neighbors or anyone that God may place in your path.  It may only take an 

invitation from you for a child or student to come to know Christ. 
Baby Bucks For SAV-A-LIFE!  

On Sunday, September 7, we will have a special offering for Sav-A-Life.  
Please consider donating to this special ministry.  They are celebrating their 
40th Anniversary this year! You may use regular offering envelopes for your 

donation and mark “Baby Bucks”.  Thank you for your support to save babies. 

FBC Pickleball Tournament 
There will be a Pickleball tournament Saturday, September 20 in the CFLC  
from 9:00 AM until 1:00 PM to benefit Operation Christmas Child.  There 

will be 12 teams and the cost is $50 per team.  Spots are limited-register now!  
For more information or to register, contact Beth Vines at 205-410-3514. 

A Big Thank You! 
Church: can I tell you how much I appreciate many of you who have prayed 
and worked hours getting the student building cleaned up and ready for our 
“Big Student Worship Night” last night.  One student walked in and asked 

“When did this all happen?”.  She noticed the big difference.  Thanks also for 
the delicious goodies.  The guys “cleaned them up” as they were leaving.   

Thanks for being so supportive of all our ministries!...Pastor Dan 

Pancakes With The Pastor 
Mark your calendar and join us Sunday, September 14 in the CFLC from  

8:30 until 9:15 AM for a pancake breakfast with Pastor Les.  To register see  
Lori Simpson, Beth Vines or use the sign up sheet in the foyer of the Worship 

Center.  Cost is a donation that will go to Operation Christmas Child. 


